
  

 U.S. Department of Justice 
 
 National Security Division 
 
 
 
Assistant Attorney General Washington, D.C.  20530 
 November 8, 2011 
 
By E-File 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 l2th St. SW, Room TW-B204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: Green Eagle Communications, Inc. 

ISP-PDR-20110610-00006 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

The Department of Justice (“DOJ”), including the Federal Bureau of Investigation 
(“FBI”), with the concurrence of the Department of Homeland Security (“DHS”) (collectively, 
the “Agencies”), officially withdraws its request to defer action on the above-referenced Petition 
for Declaratory Ruling.  Based upon the company’s statements in its FCC filing that it will 
continue to abide by the commitments in its existing July 2006 Letter of Assurances, the 
Agencies hereby notify the Commission that they have no objection to the Petition. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Jennifer Rockoff 
Attorney Advisor 
Foreign Investment Review Staff 
National Security Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
 
 

cc: David Krech (via email at david.krech@fcc.gov) 
Best Copy and Printing, Inc. (via email at fcc@bcpiweb.com) 
Audrey Rasmussen (via email at ARasmussen@HallEstill.com) 
Jim Bird (via email at jim.bird@fcc.gov) 
Carrie-Lee Early (via email at Carrie-Lee.Early@fcc.gov) 
George Li (via email at George.Li@fcc.gov) 

 JoAnn Sutton (via email at JoAnn.Sutton@fcc.gov) 
 Susan OConnell (via email at Susan.O’Connell@fcc.gov) 

Howard Griboff (via email at Howard.Griboff@fcc.gov) 


